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For Immediate Release 

Arran-Elderslie Reminds Residents to Stay Vigilant Against 
COVID-19 

December 16, 2021 

As the holiday season quickly approaches, Arran-Elderslie Council would like to remind you and your 

family to stay vigilant on the fight against COVID-19. Please continue to utilize precautionary methods 

such as masks, hand washing, physical distancing and capacity limits to reduce the spread of COVID-19. If 

you have symptoms, please stay home.  

There has been a recent increase in COVID-19 cases and associated outbreaks in Grey Bruce. Please refer 

to the Grey Bruce Health Unit webpage for up to date information.  

If you are not vaccinated, there are a number of upcoming vaccine clinics in Grey Bruce.  

For the week of December 13 – December 19, the Grey Bruce Health Unit will hold vaccine clinics at the 
following locations and times. Those receiving a third dose and those 5-11 years of age need an 
appointment. First and second doses for all individuals 12 and over do not require an appointment (walk-
in). On Monday December 18th, those over 18 years of age are eligible for a third dose. Appointments for 
a third dose must be at least 3 months after your second dose.  

 
Thursday, December 16 

• Davidson Centre, the Hall, 601 Durham St., Kincardine 12:00pm - 6:00pm 

• Meaford & St. Vincent Community Centre, 151 Collingwood St. W., Meaford 12:00pm 
- 5:00pm 
 

Friday, December 17 

• Sydenham Campus (former school), 1130 8th St. E., Owen Sound 10:00am – 3:00pm 

• Lion's Head Rotary Hall 59 Main St., Lion's Head 10:00am – 3:00pm 

      Saturday, December 18 

• Chesley Community Centre- 9:00am- 6:00pm 

Arran-Elderslie Council wishes you a safe a healthy holiday season. Pease visit the Grey Bruce Health Unit 
website for up to date information on COVID-19 related closures, vaccine clinics and precautions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Steve Hammell 
Mayor, Municipality of Arran-Elderslie 
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